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January 2016 Newsletter 
 

Caruthersville Public Library 
707 West 13th Street                          Caruthersville, MO 63830 
http://cville.lib.mo.us       (573)333-2480    FAX (573)333-0552 

 

It is a new year and time for a fresh start. Self-improvement is 
always at the forefront at this time of year. eVideos and eAudios 
on MOLib2Go and the eBook Public Library (on our online 
databases page on the website http://cville.lib.mo.us) offer 
plenty of information. All you need is a valid Caruthersville 
Public Library card to set off in a new direction. 
 

Fresh Programming at Caruthersville Public Library 

New programs are beginning for the winter season: 

 TIPPY TOES LINE DANCE AND STEP AEROBICS will be a fun, 
three-times-a-week exercise group taught by Tiffany “Tippy” 
Ashford. Times are Mondays from 4:30-5:30; Tuesdays from 6:00-
7:00; Saturdays from 11-12. Get back in shape after the holidays. 

 ADULT COLORING, the newest trend, will begin on January 20 
at 10 a.m. We have books and markers or you may bring your 
own. A very relaxing pursuit. Come and enjoy. 

 COOK THE BOOK – Choose a recipe from our cookbook of 
the month, bring a dish on January 29th at 11:30, and sample the 
results with others. 

 CARUTHERSVILLE AREA ARTS COUNCIL BOOKGROUP meets on 
January 28th at 11 a.m. and will discuss “The Book of Strange New 
Things” by Michael Faber. All are welcome to join the discussion. 

 

More Important News 

Please contact the library at 333-2480 if you are interested in 
signing up for any of these programs: 

 

Upcoming Events 

November 8 

“The Hundred-Foot Journey” 
From director Steven 
Spielberg and Oprah Winfrey 
(Rated PG) 

November 15 

“Saving Mr. Banks” – starring 
Tom Hanks and Emma 
Thompson (Rated PG) 

November 22 

“A Song for the Season” – 
starring Gerald McRaney  
and Naomi Judd (Rated PG) 

November 26-29 – LIBRARY 
CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING 
 

Don’t forget our website 
at cville.lib.mo.us. It is 
our 24/7 outlet, with 
information about our 
policies, hours, activities 
and programs, as well 
as links to access our 
online databases. 
Bookmark it for the future 
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Baby Basics is for new moms and dads, or any caregivers who would enjoy spending time with 
your youngster, doing activities, playing games, and building literacy. It will be held on January 7th 
at 2:00 and on January 21st at 11;30. 

Handy Crafters will be held on January 4th from 9:30-10:30, allowing patrons to make progress with 
their crafting projects or learn a new skill, since experienced knitters, crocheters, and even quilters 
are a part of the group and willing to lend a friendly hand. (They will not meet the third Monday – 
Jan. 18 - since the library will be closed. 

 

NEW BOOKS AT CARUTHERSVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

A lot of heart soul and humor. You won’t stop reading this book 

until you unraveled all of the mysteries of this spunky heroine. 

The explosive new thriller from New York Times-bestselling 
author and master of the medical thriller Robin Cook 
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